

Spring Has Arrived!!!
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Spring has indeed arrived and with it comes spring cleaning.  Listed below are a few reminders that will help the Corporation maintain its curb side appeal:

1. It is now time to move the green bins from the front of the unit to the backyard.


2. Blue recycle bins should always be stored in the backyard or inside the house but never in the front of the unit.


3. Black recycle bins should always be stored in the backyard or inside the house but never in the front of the unit.


4. Shovels should be removed from the front of the unit.


5. Christmas lights should be removed and put away until next season.


6. Bags of dog or cat feces should never be left by the side of the front steps or in the front garden.

Thank you for your co-operation in keeping our property looking the best that it can.

CCC 316 Board of Directors and
Monica Murad, PMA Realty Consulting Ltd.
(613) 742-5778 ext. 239
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